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Belfast, NORTHERN IRELAND: The Consular Corps/Association for Northern Ireland (CA-NI) 
has expressed its sincerest condolences on the tragic death of one of its members and 
colleagues, Edward Haughey - Lord Ballyedmond & Hon. Consul for Chile to Northern 
Ireland. 
 
Lord Ballyedmond was an outgoing supporter and valued colleague of CA-NI, sincerely 
committed to developing business networks and relationships with Northern Ireland on a 
local, regional and international scale. 
  
Dr Christopher Stange – CA-NI’s Secretariat said: “We are deeply shocked by Lord 
Ballyedmond’s untimely death as his positive contributions to wider society will be sadly 
missed. On behalf of CA-NI, I would like to take this opportunity to express our deepest 
heartfelt sympathies to his family and friends.” 
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